
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                       Welcome to the 7th Edition of our Newsletter 
 
It has been a very busy 5 weeks of term for Reception and K.S 1. 
 
Reception: 
 
This month they have been busy learning about “Minibeasts.” 
 
They have read the stories “Yucky worms and Aaaargh Spider.” The children made salt dough worms 
and have been creating their own minibeasts scenes. 
Each class also created their own minibeasts poem and recited it to the rest of the children in the year 
group. 
We had a Zoo lab workshop where the children were able to learn facts about a range of creatures and 
they had a go at stroking and holding them. 
In Maths they have been learning about number bonds to 9, finding doubles of numbers. Also learning to 
halve and share amounts. 
 
A very big well done to Green Parrots for their class assembly. It was an exceptional assembly where 
the children recited 3 poems about Minibeasts, shared some very interesting facts and did a Minibeast 
quiz. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
YEAR ONE: 
 
They have had an eventful term since Easter! 
 
The children had a fantastic time in Science learning about fish and observing some of them in great 
detail. Did you know that fish breathe under water through their gills? 
 
 
 
Just last week they took part in two exciting events; one of them was the 'Brushathon' and the other one 
is The Great Space Walk which is a TFL initiative. 
 
They have earned lots of stickers for walking to school keeping our bodies and minds healthy. 
 
 
 
As part of history they have been exploring homes in the past, especially the Victorian period. They were 
horrified to learn that there was no electricity and no indoor plumbing! 
 
They also enjoyed spotting features of some typical Victorian rooms. 
 
 
 
The classes had received an email from Bob, the man on the moon, to help him spot aliens. The children 
have published a very informative booklet to help him spot them hiding amongst us.  
 
Now they will end this term with a fantastic poetry performance based on a poem riddle composed by 
each class. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
A class learning all about Brushathon. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
How to Spot an Alien Leaflets by Year One 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Year Two: 
 
This month Year 2 have been reading the “TWITS” by Roald Dahl. They have been thoroughly enjoying 
the book. This week they wrote about how Mrs twit got her revenge on Mr Twit for trying to send her to 
the moon. 
In Humanities they have been learning about the exotic island of St Lucia. The children have been 
especially interested in learning about the Island’s climate and its tourist attractions. 
 
Following on from this the children have written brochures in which they have promoted travel to the 
amazing, tropical Island of St Lucia. 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

               
 
Walk to School week Pictures 

 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Full time Nursery drew their route to school and what they see on their way. 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The Active Learn Reading Champions for April 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance Stars for April 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Reminder: 

 

We return to school on Tuesday 3rd June 2025. 

Have a safe, restful Whitsun half term break with lots of sunshine and warmth. 

Please ensure that you hold on to your child’s hand at the end of the school day and 

teach them to find a teacher if they are lost in the school playground. 

The members of the senior leadership team are at the exits and entry points daily. 

Thank you for taking part in Walk to School week. 

Top Tips for Parents & Educators: Safety on the Road 

THINK! 

UK government's designated road safety campaign 

Parent Guide 

This free guide shares essential advice for keeping children safe around roads, highlighting 

practical steps like staying visible, reducing distractions and recognising hidden dangers. 

 

Description 

Staying safe on our roads isn’t just a skill — it’s a lifelong habit. It is crucial to learn key 

strategies for helping children navigate streets safely and confidently, from practising journeys 

together to teaching them how to choose the safest crossing points.  

 

We’ve collaborated with THINK! to offer real-world advice on issues like the dangers 

of parked vehicles, reversing cars and mobile phone distractions — it’s an invaluable 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

tool for parents and educators who want to help young people travel independently 

without compromising their safety. 

THINK! 

THINK! is the UK government's designated road safety campaign, officially 

established in 2000. It was created to continue and build upon more than 75 years of 

government-led road safety initiatives, which had previously been managed by the 

Central Office of Information (COI). 

 

Since its inception, THINK! has become internationally recognised for its iconic and 

ground-breaking campaigns, challenging dangerous behaviours on Britain’s roads. 

Over the years, its focus has evolved from promoting seat belt use to tackling issues 

such as excessive speed, drink and drug driving, and the use of mobile phones at the 

wheel. In the decade following the creation of THINK!, road deaths in the UK fell by 

46%.  

Find out more at https://www.think.gov.uk/education-resources 

Have a safe and happy holiday! 

Marina Aziz (Assistant head teacher), Roe Green Infant School 

https://www.think.gov.uk/education-resources

